ANNOUNCEMENT

SINGAPORE MEDICAL COUNCIL ELECTIONS 2009

The Singapore Medical Council (SMC) will be holding an election to fill 3 positions
in the Council. Voting will start on Monday, 9 November 2009 (0800hrs) and end
on Wednesday, 18 November 2009 (2359hrs).

Voting will be conducted via an Automated Telephone System. Voting is
COMPULSORY for all fully-registered medical practitioners under Section 6 of the
Medical Registration Act (Cap. 174). Those who fail to vote without a valid reason
will be subject to a fine of $500.

The election documents will be mailed to all eligible voters on 2 or 3 November
2009. Fully-registered medical practitioners who have not received the election
notice letter by Monday, 9 November 2009 are kindly requested to contact SMC at
6355-2494 / 2460 during office hours.



